
INSPECTION REPORT OF CHIEF CONSERVA'I'OROF
FORF S SI'IIMOGA CIRCLE

Assistant Divisional Engineer. South Western Railway,

Shivamogga submitted the proposal seeking for Diversion of 0.06 Ha of
forest land in Survey No. 14 of Benavalli Village, Kerohalli Hohli,

Hosanagar 'I'aluk, Shimoga District for construction ol‘lnw cost ROB and

Birur Talaguppa section grade separator at KM 105000200 and KM

133/700-800 was inspected by me on 29.01.2022 along with the field

staff of Rippzlnpete range for the diversion of 0.05 ha in Baruve Slate

forest.

There is no protected / endangered / Unique species of flora and

fauna in the proposed area and also thete are no such archaeological /

heritage site / defence establishments or an) other important monuments
located In the proposed area for div ersiou.

The area sought by the User agency is unavoidable and barest
minimum for the project.

Date: 03.02.2022 ChierConsemW '15, 03‘ {17/
SlximogaCirele. s t oga.


